
             
      

           

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Greetings from The Sanskaar Valley School! 
 
Round Square schools share a passion for experiential learning. Together they work hard to ensure 
that students have every opportunity to achieve in ways and to levels beyond their perceived limits. 
With the belief that learning is most effective when it is practical, cross-cultural and collaborative, 
and when it is infused through a broad spectrum of inter, extra and co-curricular activities, students 
are encouraged to discover and embrace the similarities and differences between cultures and 
nationalities in ways that promote meaningful and lasting understanding, tolerance and respect. 
 
Being a proactive member of the Round Square Organization since 2009 we, at The Sanskaar Valley 
School, incorporate the IDEALS of the organization which include Internationalism, Democracy, 
Environment, Adventure, Leadership and Service in our curriculum. We encourage participation of 
our students in conferences, service projects and exchange programs organized by member schools 
within India as well as globally.  The Round Square International Conference 2014 which was hosted 
by us was appreciated and applauded for by all the 51 schools from five continents and twenty-two 
different countries that attended the conference. 
 
The Young Round Square Conference is scheduled to be held at Doon School, 4th-8th  December, 
2018. The Conference will provide a platform for a wide range of interactions between the 
delegates through a variety of activities aimed at inculcating the feeling of unity, equality, 
participation and empowerment, nurturing love for wild life, and nature, building leadership 
qualities, getting opportunity for shouldering responsibility, thereby working towards leaving a 
better world for the future generations. This forum will serve as a platform to bring out the most 
innovative and inspiring ideas to actualize an accountable and responsive society. 
  
Participation fees for the conference would be Rs 22,000. This charge would be inclusive of 
registration for the conference, travel, stay and food during the conference. In case you are 
interested that your child participates, kindly confirm by submitting the signed consent form by 
Monday 25th June 2018 and sending a draft (or cash) for Rs 22,000 as payment towards the 
conference by Friday 29th June 2018 favoring The Sanskaar Valley School, Bhopal to the account 
office. 
 
The school reserves the right for selection of the Delegates and your cash/ draft will be returned in 
case your child is not going. However, cancellation on your part once the delegate list is confirmed 
is not permitted and no refund will be given to you in that case. 
 
For any queries, please feel free to call Tripti Singh 7692932453 
 
With Warm Regards 
Young Round Square Co-ordinator  Round Square Representative 
        Dean of Activities 
 
 Tripti Singh Priya Mishra 


